
Thompson Lane will temporarily be closed to all through traffic.
This is to protect the road from further damage as well as public 
safety.   Roadwork will be done to fix potholes and water 
standing on roadway. Notice will be posted when the road is 
reopened. 
Thank you for your understanding. 


